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To provide a wide range of high-end diagnostics, and advanced surgical procedures

Sakra World Hospital, Bengaluru, the first 100% FDI hospital of India, has signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) 
with the Nagaland Health Protection Society, registered under the State Government of Nagaland.

The move has been undertaken to  enhance the well-being of accessible medical services for government employees, 
pensioners, and Indigenous Inhabitants or Permanent Residents of Nagaland under the Chief Minister Health Insurance 
Scheme (CMHIS-EP).

As an Empanelled Health Care Provider (EHCP), Sakra World Hospital will extend its advanced medical care and specialised 
treatments to the scheme's beneficiaries. It also marks a significant step towards ensuring quality and affordable healthcare 
for eligible individuals under CMHIS-EP.

Sakra World Hospital will provide a wide range of medical services including high-end diagnostics, advanced surgical 
procedures, and multidisciplinary clinical expertise. More importantly, the scheme beneficiaries will receive quality treatment 
without financial strain.

 

Lovekesh Phasu, Group COO at Sakra World Hospital in Bengaluru, said, "Through this empanelment, we aim to provide 
beneficiaries with specialized care and advanced medical treatments, ensuring their health and well-being. We aim to set a 
benchmark in affordable and specialised care that every patient deserves to receive regardless of economic challenges."

https://www.biospectrumindia.com

